
Reception Newsletter 10th May 2024 

This week we have been looking at minibeast and making models and pictures of them. We have listen to poems 

from our key text ‘Mad About Minibeasts’. We have also been planting sunflowers, creating patterns using      

natural materials and practising our poems and songs for our assembly. 

Dates for your Diary: 

Monday May 13th– Reception Assembly for parents and carers at 2:30pm. Please come along to watch, if you can 

make it. 

Tuesday May 21st –Reception’s Sports Day at 1:30-2:30pm -You can come along and watch your children enjoy 

this event. 

This week in phonics we have been 
looking at longer and compound 

words. We have read these words: 

tantrum  forest    
printer  chapter   
blanket  blossom 
shampoo  children 

chimpanzee freshness 
windmill  sandpit   

handstand  lunchbox 
We have learnt some new tricky 

words:  

there when what one 
We continue to practise the 

Phase 3 diagraph and trigraphs 
every day 

 

Congratulations this week goes to: 

Max in RE – He shared his amazing cricket 

medal for hitting a ball really far. We are so 

proud of our little cricketer. 

Hard Workers Teddy (RE) Harrison (RR)  

Golden Pupils  

Scarlett in RE for being an excellent role model in the    

classroom and always making good choices.  

Alfie in RR always happy and enthusiastic 

Message Board 

Your child will have brought a minibeast poem home with 

them this week. Please take time to help your child learn 

to recite their poem ready for their performance on  Mon-

day. We can’t wait to see you all 

there.  Our assembly will last around 

20 minutes.  

Please  can you send in a hat, water bottle and suncream clearly labelled with 

your child’s name. We will encourage the children to apply their own suncream 

before lunchtime so they may need to practise at home first. Hopefully, this 

lovely weather will last a little longer. 


